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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
West Ferry Road Repairs – Joint Effort by Heard County Board of 
Commissioners and Georgia Power 
 
The Heard County Board of Commissioners, in partnership with Georgia Power, 
is taking immediate steps to address safety concerns on West Ferry Road. 
 
To ensure a long-lasting and safe repair, a geotechnical engineering firm will 
conduct core sampling of the roadway. This vital step will help determine the 
proper method for reconstructing the road to meet modern safety and durability 
standards. 
 
Following the completion of the core sampling, the project will be placed out for 
bids to begin the necessary repairs. 
 
Work is expected to begin by November 1, 2025 — or sooner, weather 
permitting. 
 
We appreciate the public's patience and cooperation as we work quickly and 
responsibly to improve this critical roadway. 
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